
I 

I 

Ms, Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

November 10,2004 

This letter is to notify you (of the City of Longwood's objection to the notice dated October 22, 2004 from Florida 
Water Services Corporation. 

This notice is for the sale of its facilities in Florida including the Florida Central Commerce Park wastewater facility 
located within the City of Longwood. 

The City of Longwood is only objecting to the sale of the facility which is located within the City of Longwood. This 
facility has not resolved permitting issues with FDEP as related to the reuse system which is disposing the effluent into 
the City of Longwood Stormwater system. The City of Longwood would like these issues resolved prior to any transfer 
of this facility. 

Cc: Melissa Taylor, Esquire 
Kathy I-, ?ape, Esquire 
Richard Taylor, City Attorney 
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City Mission: 
"Enhancing the Quality of Life for Out- Citizens" 


